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U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Washington, D.C. 20535-0001

June 14, 2012

Patricia Sciandra

Harris Corporation

Wireless Products Group
P.O. Box 9880 MS:R5/11A
Melbourne, FL. 32902

Re: Contract J-FBI-09-211 “Landshark” Restricted Software Request Approval —
Ventura County Sheriff’s Office

Dear Ms. Sciandra:

The Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) has an approved non-disclosure agreement (NDA) in
place with the captioned law enforcement agency. In accordance with the cited restricted software
agreement and the April 6, 2010 agreement between the FBI and the Harris Corporation, your
notification to the FBI of the agency’s intent to purchase, and our execution of the NDA, meets the
FBI’s advance coordination requirement. Therefore, the Harris Corporation is permitted to sell the state-
and-local version of the Stingray product with the restricted software to the Ventura County Sheriff’s

Office. If there are any questions, please contact me.

Bradley S. Morrison

Chief, Tracking Technology Unit
Operational Technology Division
Telephone 703-985-6840

Sincerely,

LAW ENFORCEMENT SENSITIVE (LES): The information in this document is the property of the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI)
and may be distributed within the Federal Government (and its contractors), U.S. intelligence, law enforcement, public safety or protection
officials and individuals with a need to know. Distribution beyond these entities without FBI Operational Technology Division
authorization is prohibited.

Cc: Christopher Dunn, Captain
Ventura County Sheriff’s Office

Scott Wanamaker, SSA
Los Angeles Division
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